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Rees, Gail

From: Ian Johnson <ianjamesjohnson@hotmail.com>

Sent: 01 November 2017 12:09

To: Planning

Subject: 2017/01080/FUL Barry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

To whom it may concern

I would like to 'call-in' this application as the site of 2015/00031/OUT is a matter of high public interest.

Cllr Ian Johnson
Cllr Amelia Collins


